From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ald. Smith: Edible Arrangements Gift Basket Reporting

Hi Steve,

We've received a gift basket of perishable fruit from Edible Arrangements from a constituent we recently met, a thank you for an issue we're assisting them with. 

The price point on the gift basket is $77.00, but we're planning on donating the basket to a local shelter and I wanted to make you aware. 

Please let me know if you need anything further on my end!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
